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Reinhart, David

From: Emma Gamoke <emmagamoke@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 10:27 AM

To: Reinhart, David

Subject: Snow and ice removal dispute

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 

Hi, 

I would like to speak with the Board of Public Works regarding the $225 fine I received regarding snow and ice removal 
from public sidewalks. My reasoning for this dispute is because I am a UWL student who also is a member of the 
women's basketball team and when these charges were given, I was out of town for basketball. I regret not making 
arrangements for others to remove the snow.  I have learned a lesson and will not let it happen again.  I understand the 
hazard that the lack of removing snow and ice causes and am hoping that this fine can be removed. My address is 739 
22nd Street North, La Crosse, WI. 

Thank you, 

Emma Gamoke 


